

October 2010 Newsletter

The October meeting of the Flying Club will be held at 7:30 PM on Monday October 18 in the Clubhouse north of the Terminal Building at the Red Deer Airport. Guest speaker for the evening will be Cyril Cooper, new CEO of the Red Deer Airport Authority. We are looking forward to meeting him so that we can tell him of the importance of the Red Deer Flying Club and also listen to his views on the future of the airport. Please be sure to attend and bring a friend.

Notice the view of the mountains from Randy Engler's Tripacer. Be sure to look at our website and read the full story that Randy has written. It must have been an exciting trip. www.reddeerflyingclub.org

Building Renovations:

Dave Anderson and Bill Rempel have almost completed the repair to the west wall. We are now just waiting for the new north window to arrive and that part will be complete. They also fixed many other electrical things that needed fixing.

Ram River Fly-Out:

Thanks to Norm Vienneau's planning and John Radomsky's briefings, 12 planes and many members had a wonderful fly-in to Ram Falls on October 3. What a fantastic experience! We need another one!



The view from Randy's Tripacer

Thanks to the enthusiastic efforts of member Jim Munawych we also have a new high efficiency furnace and a new continuous flow hot water heater.. The old ones were old when we got the building in 1983! Thanks for pushing ahead with this, Jim.

The Harvard Rocks: Now that we have spent all our money, we need to have all of the members who wanted to sponsor a rock, honor their commitment. Could you please bring your \$200 cheque to the next meeting. This may keep us from having to run bingos!

Election of Officers:

It's that time of the year again. All positions will be available for nominations.

Nominations will be announced at the October meeting. Elections will be held at the November meeting. We sincerely hope that some of the new members will become involved. Someone from the executive will be calling you or you can volunteer your nomination. The Club is moving ahead with several events on the horizon:

Christmas Party (sit down dinner 5:30 PM, December 4) Fly-In Breakfast, Air Affair; Club Fly-Outs, exciting programs. We need your involvement. To Contact Us:

Dale: 347-1519 John 391-2075 Wes: 318-2491 Bert 343-3808

Norm: 343-0272